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NEWSLETTER JANUARY 6, 1976
DECEMBER MEETING - ELECTIONS COMPLETED

On Tuesday, December 9, 1975, Ace Freeman was elected President
for his first term. Good luck Ace. The new Vice President elected
for this comlng year, Bill Pettit, whom was unapposed. Re-elected
for the Secretary was myself, Liz Smith. Our treasurer, Anne Free-
man was re-elected. Gur new Road Captain, elected was Iom Fuchs.

NEW MEMBERS: We welcome to the BMW Riders of Toledo, Ernest
Richards (voted in at the Nov. meeting). I failed to mention in the
last newsletter. Also Ralph St John whom was voted in at the Decem-
ber meeting. Guest at the December meeting were Bob Peck, Howard
Reash, and Mike McGarry (a prospective member)

BANQUET: On Saturday, December 20,1975, the BMW Riders of Toledo
Banquet was a great success, with a total of 50 people attending.
Nany thanks to member, and dealer, Harmon Kearnes for donating a
large share of the door prizes. The traveling motorcycle man was won
by Mike Todd. Our only guest from any other BWW club were Stan and
Carol Kain from Cleveland.

REMINDEE : For the sake of our treasurer, this is to remind all
of you dues are due by this meeting, so please be prepared. If you
are not planning to attend, to make her Jjob easier, she is requesting
you to mail her a check. Address: 1831 Michigan St. Toledo, 0. 43611

CLUB RIDES: Enclosed you'll find a questioner made up by our new
Road Captain, Tom Fuchs. He would like for you to fill it out, and
return it to him at this meeting. If you do not attend send it to his
home address, 1206 Westgate, loledo, Ohio 43615. DON'T FORGET

MEEIING DATE: Our next meecting will be Tuesday, January 13, 1976
at the home of the Boyd's 4015 Mcgregor Lane at 8:00 PM. Hoping to
see all of you there,.

Without your suport we're nothing,

LIZ SMITH
Secretary



